

Young Actuaries Program

Working Overseas; the good, the bad and the ugly! Presented by: Peter Erlandsen

Wednesday 9 May 2012 5.30pm - 7.30pm Actuaries Institute - Level 7, 4 Martin Place, Sydney

If you have ever considered working overseas, this session is for you.

Peter Erlandsen has spent over ten years working in five overseas locations over three continents. He will discuss the good, the bad, and the ugly (or simply challenging) aspects of working overseas.

- How to do you get the job of your dreams?
- Is marketing reinsurance in Mauritius really a job?
- Where do you sit in a business meeting in Japan?
- Does sending a PC with a product approval submission breach the foreign corrupt practice act?

All these questions and more will be explored in this interactive session.

Peter Erlandsen

Peter is currently the Actuarial Controller at NAB Wealth. In this role he is responsible for the delivery of the actuarial aspects of NAB Wealth, including policy reserves, capital calculations, experience studies and company valuations. Prior to joining NAB Wealth, he worked in various CFO and actuarial roles in Australia, Asia, South Africa and the UK. Peter has a Bachelor of Economics and is a Fellow of the Institute of Actuaries and a Fellow of CPA Australia.

- Places are limited so registration is essential. Drinks and nibbles provided.
- The presentation will begin at 6.00pm.

Register online or via email events@actuaries.asn.au by Wednesday 2 May 2012

Find out more about Actuaries Institute events at www.actuaries.asn.au

